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MAYOR 2023 TAX MESSAGE

Dear Resident,

As Mount Laurel's Mayor for 2023, I am proud to announce no municipal tax increase 
with no cuts to services. I would like to thank Township Council, our Township Manager, 
and CFO for keeping the Mount Laurel taxpayer in mind while still providing a high level 
of service. 

Council has continued to work with the Township on providing a fantastic lineup of 
events all year long. Community events such as senior luncheons, the wonderful 
Juneteenth event, and upcoming celebrations highlight exciting opportunities to spend 
more time outdoors with friends, family, and community members. Residents can enjoy 
the return of the third annual Food Truck Festival this October and holiday events in 
December. 

I would like to thank our residents, businesses large and small, and community 
organizations that continue to make Mount Laurel a great place to live, work,  
and raise a family. 

You have received your 2023 tax bill in its entirety. This represents all obligations for 
taxes imposed by law upon your property, while the total of your bill includes your 
obligation for all taxing entities. The Township is funded by the Mount Laurel Local 
Purpose tax rate, which makes up approximately 12% of your total tax obligation. The 
Township had NO tax increase for a fourth consecutive year. Your tax bill includes the 
following obligations:
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